St Mary's Nursery School
May Newsletter

“Play is often talked about as if
it were a relief from serious
learning. But for children play
is serious learning. Play is

really the work of childhood.” — Our \S"CﬁOO/WI'//‘éb’ C/OJ'@&[

Fred Rogers

Mom/ay 6 ?Way ~ Sehool ‘ﬁm/apmenf ‘ﬂqy
Mam/ay 20" - ‘Fﬁf/ay 247 M@ - Mid-term Break
Mom/@ 27‘5 ?Way ~ Sehool ﬂewfo/menf ﬂny

Graduation Ceremany

S

. Weare ﬂ/e/iﬂﬁfe/ to be ﬁaw‘nﬂ our Graduation Ce;ﬂemony on ‘Fﬁa&y 14" Jame in
. St Mary's Church, Greencastle af 1.00pm for a short service of fﬁﬂn@yﬂ/i@,
Afterwards you are welcome to join us for /iﬂﬁf refreshments in the Pastoral Centre!

] We would love to have a pmﬂem‘ volunteer to read, poem at the service ~ /)/eme email

- the Sthool ifyou would be interested, Thank you/

End of year reports will be cireulated in June . You will also be  given an apfointment for
/amﬂenf/ teacher consultation to discuss the report.

Rﬂg@ Tofs

We are very excited for our four sessions with ”&g@foz‘y fo
take p/mce this month! Trainirg will take p/ace on
’We;ﬁaey&/ﬂyy -4, 8%, 15" and zgfﬁ,

. ;




Transition Sehools

The children are éeinﬂ encomﬂ@eﬁ/ to recognise their friends transitioning onfo their new
frimary schools. To that end L‘ﬁey will sit f(?ﬂn%%%" (with children  going to the same school
as them) at dinner fimes &/Winﬂ May and June so that we can foster their awareness of
their friends’ names, This will ﬁo/)eﬂf@ reassure them when fﬁey see familiar faces in the
ﬁ[azyﬂ:ﬂoum/ and classrooms of their new %iﬂ " school"!

Can you /Jéase indicats which Primary Scﬁoo/your child will be transitioning to @
compéﬁrg the information sheef in  your child's classroom. Thank, you!

Child Safeg

Dlease ensure you leave your child &ﬁ'rec@ into the Quiet Room in the morm’nﬂy or hand
them over to a member of staff if school has commenced. Please do not leave them at the

classroom door, as a staff member needs to be aware of their presence for their own safety,
Ll N4

Names on Uniforms

Dlease ensure Your child's um'form s c/emﬂ/g mm%e/ with their name,

Road Saﬁ@ Awareness fapia.v
This month our topic is /7/@1’@ mﬁ;@ outsid,

Ma;{ altar

Ploase encourage your child to ém'@ in a few flowers for Qur L’&m@ s altar
/m‘i@ the month of May.

Interest List
9/[ you would like to email the school with the details 0][yomﬂ younger children we will, pm‘
Your child's name on a list to send’ you information in your child's pr'eﬂ'cﬁoo/yeﬂn




Maths for the month
This month's colour is pmﬂﬁ/e, Dlense encourage your child to look out

for diffevent colours in their environment. ejpecia@ /mr/zé, We shall
also be reinﬁiﬂci@ the yﬁﬂpey mcfmg/e am/nimre, The children’s

mathematical /anﬂwge will continue to be fostered L‘ﬁmogﬁom‘ the

ﬁzmﬂninﬂ environment.

‘Ta'picy for the month
This month's fopz’cy are The Environment, WMini-
heasts and Litter. The children's ﬁnow/ep@e and

ﬂppreciaﬁan 0][ their environment and awareness 0][

conservation issues will be ﬁeiﬂﬁfene&/ in our outdoor
p/ﬂy environment.

A

; We shall also be conﬁnm’ry our wmﬂé on &/et/e/a/nnﬂ your child's p:ﬂe
Al atas wm’ﬁnj and, /J:ﬂe :ﬂemﬁnﬂ 5'@'/6’ n prepwmﬁon fmﬂ /m'mmy school and

Y enjoying '?ﬂi@fﬂé'ffam’@:

Talking Tip
L Help your child develop good language and communication skills with this tip:

* Help your child to use more words by adding to what theyve Said,
eg if they said “ball” you might say, “Yes, a red ball”.

* Tf your child says something incorrectly, say it back the right way,
eg “(zoggy bited it”, “Yes, the dog bit it, didn’t he?”.

You can help your child at home by ..
1) Involving your children in baking, rolling and cutting activities using
smaller tools - discussing how food changes when it is cooked.
2)  Allowing your children to wash, dry and put some dishes away -
growing their awareness of how to organise a space, ie the
cupboard.




